
 
 

RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 

March 7, 2019 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 
Present:  Chair Sue Wilson, Co-Chair Darla Akins and Committee Members Darrel Larson, 
Bruce Lamb, Jim Powell, Sharon McCauley, Chet Sharpe, Ron Shasteen, Don Meyer, Fred 
Jones 
 
RCSC Staff:  None 
 
Guests:  None 
 
Absent:  Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
Introductions:  None 
 
Approval of prior Meeting Summary:  The Summary from the February 7, 2019 meeting was 
approved as presented. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  In Randy Johnsons absence, Chair Sue Wilson 
informed the Committee on upcoming tournaments and that entry forms are available at both 
bowling centers.  Sue also reported that the newly installed Specto Coaching System at Lake-
view Lanes is getting great reviews and a lot of use. 
 
Di Tormanen, USBC League Director:  League Representative Don Meyer updated the 
Committee on the Men’s and Ladies Senior Open Tournaments and that information is 
available online and throughout the Metro Area Bowling Centers. 
 
Sun City Hall of Fame:  Representative Bruce Lamb reported that all future activities will 
now be conducted through the Sun City Bowling Association (SCBA).  The formation of a new 
association will be announced at a later date. 
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President:  President Roger Beebe was absent 
but gave the committee a report that the 2019 membership is 850+. 
 
Old Business: Both Bell and Lakeview Lanes have had parking area lighting inspected and 
improved by replacing fixtures and bulbs. 
 
New Business:  None   
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:20am. 
 
Next meeting:  April 4, 2019 at 9:00am - Lakeview Board Room 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 
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